
The Town is now hosting on-line 
meetings via web platform Zoom for 
Town Boards and Commissions 

Covid-19 pandemic orders have affected Town operations, but we are committed to 
continuing the business conducted by Town Boards and Commissions.  

The Town is utilizing the Zoom on-line meeting portal.  This will allow us to host meetings 
via computer video and audio as well as phone.  Every meeting agenda posted on our 
website will have a direct link to the on-line meeting, as well as the phone number should 
you wish to call in to join the meeting.  Find Agendas by clicking the Agendas & Minutes 
button on the website home page.  

By signing up for E-Alerts, you may also subscribe to receive Agendas and Minutes which 
you are interested. Simply click on the red e-alerts button on the website home page and 
follow the instructions to subscribe. 

 
Update - How to Access Virtual Board 
of Finance workshops and meetings 

As a result of Executive Order 7B and starting on April 2, 2020 our Board of Finance budget 
meetings will be taking place on the virtual meeting platform, Zoom.  While we do not 
know how long this Executive Order will be in place, we are committed to moving forward 
with the budget process and keeping our schedule close t the normal budget process so we 
can get tax bills printed and mailed out in a timely manner.  Additionally, we are also fully 
committed to you, our taxpayers, having a voice in this process.  Links to attend the virtual 
meetings will be on all agendas and found on our Town website.   

We have posted our budgets online and have a 2020-2021 Budget Survey online to gather 
comments to assist the Board of Finance in rendering a final budget for the Town.  

Please call my office if you have any questions or comments.  I welcome your feedback and 
will try to get answers for any questions you have.  Despite these challenging times, be 
assured the Town will continue to work hard to ensure our town stays strong and stable.  

Sincerely, 

Maureen Nicholson, First Selectman 
 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Office-of-the-Governor/Executive-Orders/Lamont-Executive-Orders/Executive-Order-No-7B.pdf

